Regular Monthly Meeting January 3, 2005

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, January 3, 2005, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Larry Herman, Sherry Wehr and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Motion by Mrs. Wehr second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Public Comment:

Mr. Bob Hinton stated that the culvert on the corner of Union Valley Road and Old Pittsburgh Road is plugged up.

Mr. Sam Garver, asked if anything is planned to be done with Dean Drive this year.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner Secretary-Treasurer